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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving/ A Local Resident

From: Chris Carroll

Sent: August 10, 2020 1:47 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving/ A Local Resident

To Whom It May Concern:

| would like to add my name to the list of local residents opposed to the lane reductions planned for Aberdeen
Avenue. Aberdeen has become a key arterial road in our city. However, | would like traffic slowing measures
implemented along with the status quo for this road. This means photo radar and a further reduction in the
speed limit to 40 or 45 kph. The volume needs to move but we do not need folks screaming down the road at
65 or 70 kph...not uncommon at all.

My input.

Chris Carroll



